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April 1, 2019 
 
Via email 
 
Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development 
Water Management Branch 
Utility Regulation Section 
PO Box 9340 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC V8W 9M1 
 
Attention: Chris McMillan, Secretary to the Comptroller of Water Rights 

 
Dear Mr. McMillan: 
 
Re: Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc. (“CMUS”) 

Application to Vary Decision and Order No. 2544 to amended Regulatory Timetable 
 
On November 26, 2018, CMUS filed a Panorama Water Rate Application for 2019 rates. On March 12, 
2019, the Comptroller of Water Rights (Comptroller) issued Decision and Order No. 2544 which, among 
other things, established a Written Hearing Process according to the Regulatory Timetable attached as 
Appendix A to that order. The next item on the Regulatory Timetable is the CMUS Response to 
Information Request Number 1 and any other questions from customers’ submissions due April 5, 2019. 
 
CMUS respectfully requests a variance to Decision and Order No. 2544 in the form of an amended 
Regulatory Timetable. CMUS proposes that the due dates for each of the remaining items be extended 
by approximately two weeks as outlined below: 
 

CMUS PROPOSED REGULATORY TIMETABLE 

ACTION DUE DATE (2019) 

CMUS Response to Comptroller and Intervener IR No. 1 
and any other questions from customers’ submissions Thursday, April 18 

CMUS Final Submission Monday, April 29 

Intervener Final Submission Thursday, May 9 

CMUS Reply Submission Friday, May 17 

 
 
 
 

http://www.corix.com/


19900 84th Avenue 
Langley, British Columbia   

Canada  V2Y 3C2 
 

T 604.455.3600 
F 604.455.3628 
www.corix.com  

CMUS requests the extension for the following reasons: 

1. CMUS would like to provide thorough responses to the questions received in the information 
request and questions received from customers in one complete package. CMUS believes that in 
taking the time to answer each question in a more detailed manner, the Comptroller will have 
more information with which to make the necessary determinations. 

2. Recent staff changes have resulted in resource constraints at this time. 

3. The proposed dates extend the due dates for active participants in this written hearing process 
in an equal manner. 

 
All of which is respectfully submitted, 
 
Corix Multi-Utility Services Inc. 
 
Per: 

 
 
Errol South 
Senior Financial Planning Analyst 
 
Cc: Elena Oliphant; Seán Twomey 
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